The Neal Estate Team’s Annual Easter Egg Hunt
Supporting BC Children’s Hospital
Volunteer Information

Volunteers will be have the opportunity to help the kids with crafts, hide eggs and provide set up
and take down assistance. We also require a volunteer to be our Easter bunny each year.
It is a great event and we could not do it without your help!

Below is all the information you will need regarding the event. If you are able to assist us please
email us your name, contact information and email address. If you have additional comments,
questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us at:

250.386.8181 or breia@ronneal.com

Where is the hunt?
The event takes place at Beaver Lake Park (South shelter, filter bed location). There will be
colourful balloons and signs which will clearly mark the event location.

What time do | need to be there?
The event is on Saturday, April 20th, 2019. We need all volunteers to be there at 8:30am and
the event will happen rain or shine.

What should | bring?
Just yourself! Your shift will be over by lunch but there will be a concession during the event
should you get hungry.

What should | wear?
The event will be taking place in a field and may be wet. We ask that you bring warm clothes,
clean jeans and sweatshirts are acceptable. You may want to check the weather report the night
before, we have had all sorts of weather in the past.

What will I be doing?
There will be several activities during the event but what we will need the most help with is
hiding eggs around the park and helping the kids find them. We have crafts, balloons, face
painting and cookie decorating which we will also need help with. Tons of fun!




